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SECTION A [COMPULSARY]

Section A:  [50 MARKS]

1. What are the differences between spatial data and attribute data? (4)

2. List five (5) elements of a Map layout and discuss their importance.         (10)

3. Discuss the advantages of vector GIS data compared to raster data. (6)

4. What is a Geographical Information System? (5)

5. Describe  a  typical  application  of  GIS  in  an  area  of  your  choice.  In  your

description, include  a  statement  of  the  problem,  how  the  data  would  be

collected,  analyzed, and how the results are best presented.                    (25)

6. Describe a typical 
application of GIS in an 
area of your choice. In 
your description, 

7. include  a  statement  
of  the  problem,  how  
the  data  would  be  
collected,  spatially 

8. modelled, analysed, 
and how the results are
best presented.   
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9. Describe a typical 
application of GIS in an 
area of your choice. In 
your description, 

10.include  a  statement  
of  the  problem,  how  
the  data  would  be  
collected,  spatially 

11.modelled, analysed, 
and how the results are
best presented.   

SECTION B [CHOOSE TWO QUESTIONS] 

Section B:  [50 MARKS]

1.  Describe in details four (4) GIS Systems.        (25)

2. All maps must have map scales to represent the ratio of an object on the ground

and on paper. Explain in details three types of map scales with example.       (25)

3. Information technologies and systems are important to the society, discuss the

future of GIS technologies and systems to the society.        (25)
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4. Give an overview of what GIS is,  paying particular attention to:  GIS definition,

components of geographic data, feature spatial relationships, data organization,

and GIS capabilities.        (25)

5. Give an overview of 
what GIS is, paying 
particular attention to:
GIS building blocks, 

6. components of 
geographic data, 
feature spatial 
relationships, data 
organization, and GIS 

7. capabilities.  
8. Give an overview of 
what GIS is, paying 
particular attention to:
GIS building blocks, 
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9. components of 
geographic data, 
feature spatial 
relationships, data 
organization, and GIS 

10.capabilities. 
11.Give an overview of 
what GIS is, paying 
particular attention to:
GIS building blocks, 

12.components of 
geographic data, 
feature spatial 
relationships, data 
organization, and GIS 

13.capabilities. 
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14.Give an overview of 
what GIS is, paying 
particular attention to:
GIS building blocks, 

15.components of 
geographic data, 
feature spatial 
relationships, data 
organization, and GIS 

16.capabilities.  
17.Give an overview of 
what GIS is, paying 
particular attention to:
GIS building blocks, 

18.components of 
geographic data, 
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feature spatial 
relationships, data 
organization, and GIS 

19.capabilities.  
20.Give an overview of 
what GIS is, paying 
particular attention to:
GIS building blocks, 

21.components of 
geographic data, 
feature spatial 
relationships, data 
organization, and GIS 

22.capabilities.  
23.Give an overview of 
what GIS is, paying 
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particular attention to:
GIS building blocks, 

24.components of 
geographic data, 
feature spatial 
relationships, data 
organization, and GIS 

25.capabilities.  
End of Examination Paper
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